
Dear Friends; 
                          I've learned a new phrase from one of our treasured members 
                          it is " Kol Paseda." It means " All is Well " and I am happy to say 
                          that indeed all is well. As our beautiful synagogue shone during 
                          High Holiday Services so did our Rabbi and Cantor. I am and 
                          will remain more than proud and you have not held back on 
                          calling to say how meaningful the services were to you.  
                          For this I thank you from the bottom of my heart 
                          We are all ambassadors for Temple, for strangers and for each 
                          other. We are instructed to be constructive, caring and 
                          socially responsible. To see the humanity in others and to put 
                          the concerns of our fellow human beings first. And this is just 
                          what you do and who you are. 
                          You are the dearest of congregations, the closest of  
                           communities, a true family and the most extraordinary people 
                           that I know. L'Shana Tova. 
                                                                   With My Love, 
                                                                                      Rita 

 


